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Hortensia Calvo, far left, the Doris Stone Director of the Latin American Library,
discusses historical connections between New Orleans and Latin America with
visitors, left to right, Ashley Pradel, Joseph Rubini and his son David Rubini during
the Latin American Library’s 12th annual open house on Friday (Sept. 23) at the
Howard Tilton Memorial Library. Guests were treated to refreshments while perusing
the yearly book sale, an exhibit of new acquisitions and a gallery talk by visiting
Colombian documentary photographer Viki Ospina.
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